
RE: CONSULTATION – Acre End Street (Eynsham), Corn Street and Newland 
(Witney) - Proposed Bus Stop Kerbed Build-outs 
 
We are writing to seek your views on the proposal to construct bus stop 
improvement features in the form of kerbed buildouts. The proposals seek to 
improve pedestrian safety for vulnerable bus users, ensuring that there is a safe pick 
up and drop off point. Specifically, the proposals include introducing kerbed build-
outs at the following locations: a) Acre End Street in Eynsham, on the north side of 
the carriageway approx. 6 metres west of its junction with Acre End Close, b) Corn 
Street, Witney on the north side of the carriageway 36 metres west of its junction 
with Holloway Road and on the south side of the carriageway 36 metres east of its 
junction with The Crofts, and c) Newland, Witney on the southwest side of the 
carriageway approx. 56 metres southeast of its junction with Compton Way.   
 
In light of this, please find the following consultation documents attached: 
 

▪ Public Notice,  
▪ General Layout Plans. 

 
Details are also available to view on the Councils consultation pages at the address 
below: 
 
https://consultations.oxfordshire.gov.uk/consult.ti/EynshamWitneyBusstopbuildouts/c
onsultationHome  
 
As stated on the notice, any objections or other representations on the proposal 
should be submitted by Friday 27th November 2020. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Jane 
 
Jane Clark   
Officer (Traffic & Road Safety)  
Area Operations Hub 
Communities|Oxfordshire County Council |County Hall|New Road|Oxford|OX1 1ND 
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